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Fifty Ninth Legislative Council

of the

Associated Students
Begun and held at the University of California at Santa Barbara, in the City of Santa

Barbara on the fourth day of November, two thousand nine, in the fifty ninth year of our
association.

A Resolution
To

Support the Memorandum of Understanding

Whereas: Student fees are already being impacted and further fees would be detrimental
to accessibility to a UC education.

Therefore let it be resolved by the Associated Students in the Legislative Council
assembled:
We support the Memorandum of Understanding on Assessments on Campus Based Fee-
Funded Activities.

Charlie Arreola,
President of Associated  Students 

CC:
Charity Agomuo
Charitya@as.ucsb.edu

Marisela Marquez
mariselam@as.ucsb.edu

Denise Rinaldi
deniser@as.ucsb.edu


